Mr. Melville Tausapaugh
29 Genos Place
fap Francisce, California

Dear Mr. Tatsapaugh:

This replies to your letters 0Ff Beptember 6, 1963 to Praside.’ gennedy
sl Qhairmen Scaborg, end to your lotter of Septamber 2, 1963 to we.,

“he Comaicsion welcomes the views and opinious of interceted mewbers of
the public on quastions afforiimg the Commiscion’s vegulatory functions
and vesponsibilities, and we approciata yowr interest in writing to we
regerding the pending applicotion of Pa.ific Geo & Zlectric Company for
e permit to conetruct the pruposed powor resctor project et Bodega Bay.
I do not believe, bowever, that 1 can add further to the informetion
coutained in my letter of Angust I, 1963 with these emceptions:

Survey, vefarred to ia wmy letter, the Comuiesion has
recaived ¢ report from the Department of the Interior
dated September 23, 1963 which sote forth the results

of the field work at the site theoouwgh Juan 6, 1963,

Jecouse excavation work subseguent to thal dats dis~

closed ¢ fault wvhich extends into the ledrock at the

site of the proposed rezctor, & further seport em the
geologlc aspects of this Zusit was vequastad of the
Department om October 3, 1963, A copy of the Coumission's
public asnowstizmnt esnceraing the Geptesber 25 report is
enclosud, and & copy of the veport itself Ls available for
fespecticn st the Cosmission’s Public Documsat Room st
111} Bancroft Way, Berkaley, Californis. Additional copies
of the report are being veproduced end 1 bhave arrenged thal
one be pent to you &8 soom as AL ¢ svailable,

(k) In wvagard to your couments &s o the coste being facurred
by Pecific Gar & Klectric Company &t the proposed site, I

!

OFFICE» | ..

SURNANME » i

 ATE |
l"nrm Al( un He

N 53) V. 5. GOVERNMENT PRINTING OTFICE 1662761 -3

87092101681 8512
FOIA

PDR

Fl REST 085-—6&5 PDR




4 1963
Mr. Melville Tatsepsugh “wdie o1 2

mey be of interest te you. Also enclosed is & copy of
s lotter dated July 26, 1963 from the Direstor,
pivision of Licemsing and Regulaticn, te the Compauy,
and & copy of the Company's letter of August 8, 1962

{¢; Your letter of Beptember 2, 1963 considers the possible
effect wo *ha exciusion ares if four reacters should be
constructed st the proposed Bodega Read site. The
prasent applicstion of Pecific Gas & Electric Company
s for & construction pemmit to construct the simgle
reactor degeribed therein, The Commission's evaluation
of the applicatien (s, theraforve, Jimited to that vesctor.
1f that application should be approved, any future pro~
posal for additionsl reactors at the same site would
have to be evalusted by the Commdesion in the light of
facts and circumstances existing at that time.

The Compaay's application, as you probably kaow, is still pending before
the Commigsion. The public hesring to whick I referred in wy letter of
August 1 will oot be schaduled, of course, uatil we have zuceivoed the
further report of the U, 8. Garlegical Survey, our staff analysis has
becn cowpleted, and a peport by the Advisory Comnittee om Resctor Safe~
guacrds Les bion reseived,

Sincerely yours,

Signed)

Eber R Prine. Aeci=tant Directof

Division of Liz:wi g and Regulatiof
Eher B, Prica

Aseistant Mirector
pivision of Licensing and

Regulation

Enclosures:

As stated above
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